
PD Day Camp
April 23rd

The next PD Day for Saskatoon Public schools is 
April 23 and we at St. Martin’s have a place for your 
children, grandchildren or neighbourhood friends to 
have fun and learn about God’s Beautiful Creation!

From 9am to 4pm your children (and their friends!) are 
welcome to bring a donation to the Saskatoon Food 
Bank and a lunch and we will explore what the Bible 
says about the Earth, make some crafts and play some 
games. 

Please contact Darren (darren@stmartinsuc.com or 
306-343-7101) to register your children or you can do
so on this website
https://vbspro.events/p/april232018.

Please send weather appropriate clothing as we will be 
outside for some of the day. 
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